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RE: Governor Dunleavy signs FY24 Budget with UA Base Increases to support an Empowered 
Alaska 
 
June 19, 2023 
  
Dear University of Alaska Community, 
 
Today, Governor Dunleavy released the FY24 State of Alaska Budget, which completes the 
legislative appropriations process. We appreciate the Governor’s support of the university 
system and our continuing work to Empower Alaska. 
 
The final state appropriation for UA is just over $308 million; combined with federal receipts 
and other revenues, our FY24 operating budget stands at just under $884.8 million. This budget 
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